Jin-Lei Wang,

Company Editor-in-Chief, Editorial Office
Baishideng Publishing Group Inc

7041 Koll Center Parkway, Suite 160,
Pleasanton, CA 94566, USA

Dear Mr Wang,

Subject: World Journal of Hepatology Manuscript NO: 69203 — Notification on manuscript
revision

I have already had the pleasure of providing you with a declaration dated June 21, 2021 that
I revised the paper written in English entitled: Noninvasive diagnosis of periportal
fibrosis in Schistosomiasis mansoni: a comprehensive review and that I was
satisfied that the quality of the English is good. The corresponding author of this paper, Dr.
Edmundo Lopes, Postgraduate Program in Tropical Medicine, Centro de Ciéncias Médicas
(CCM), Universidade Federal de Pernambuco (UFPE), Recife, Pernambuco, Brazil has
recently sent me a version of this paper for which the Conclusions have been re-written and
modifications made to Table 6. These adjustments have been made as the response by Dr
Lopes and his co-authors to the helpful comments of the peer reviewers with regard to some

aspects of the content of their paper.

I confirm that I have re-read the full paper and have revised the English of the new text
including in Table 6. I remain satisfied that the quality of the English of this paper is good.

Best regards

Redusoh )ty

Roderick S Kay, MA (Hons); Dip. RSA.

Recife, September 11, 2021



